

## St. John's Staff Christmas Gift Collection

Dear St. John's School Families:

In this wondrous season of our Savior's birth, your St. John's Catholic School Home and School Association (HSA) is pleased to again offer a simple way to acknowledge our terrific teachers and staff with a much-appreciated gift.

The H.S.A. facilitates a collection of voluntary cash gifts from families and distributes the collected funds evenly to our entire staff. This gift collection is a way of reaching out to our paraprofessionals, office staff, lunch staff, foreign language teachers, reading teacher, computer teacher, music teachers, gym teacher, custodians, librarian, as well as our wonderful classroom teachers. A list of all contributing families is included with each gift handed out.

We know that 2020 has been especially difficult for many. Please know that the Christmas Gift Collection is offered as a service to St. John's School families and **participation is completely optional**. Some families will prefer other ways of remembering teachers and staff, but both are certainly not necessary.

If you chose to participate in this Christmas Gift Collection, please fill out the form below and return it to the school office in an envelope marked "Christmas Collection" attention: *Mike Rolih*. The deadline to participate is **Friday**, **December 11**<sup>th</sup>. *We will not be able to accept any gifts after this date in order to allow time for processing.* Gifts will be distributed to teachers and staff on Dec. 18<sup>th</sup>.



**Annual Christmas Collection** 

Family name to be printed on card to staff (please print):

Make checks payable to St. John's HSA

Deadline: Friday, December 11th